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End of Season Newsletter – 2009

Dear all

Just a quick newsletter and a happy Christmas and new years message to you all! 

It has been a very eventful year for CMS. The hunting has been excellent. It started slowly as the late rains made it difficult with the tall grass and thick jess. Despite this everyone was successful and we collected some wonderful trophies through the year.

Highlights were some great eles with the biggest been a 70 lbs shot by David Jones as well as a 55lbs and 65lbs shot by Mike Jines.
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Late season buff hunting in Makuti was fantastic with herds of dugga boys of up to 25 been found. In the last 3 hunts Marius Gericke shot two beauties and Mike Jines shot a stunning old dugga boy. One of the prettiest buff this season was shot by TJ Sanchez in Dande.
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Ike Ikeguchi shot an unbelievable lion after tracking it for 6 hours with fantastic 200 m plus shot across a gorge.

Dave Kolhorst finally laid low the gota gota monster who had frustrated many a leopard hunter in Makuti.
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CMS big news, as many of you know, is securing the Dande, the best Zambezi Valley area. We are looking forward to sharing some fantastic safaris with you!! 

Once again thanks so much for all your support and we all at CMS look forward to sharing a camp fire with you again in the near future.

Happy hunting.

Buzz, Myles and the rest of the crew
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Sunset set on river / Dande

